
Week Beginning Monday 06th May 2024                            Diary: Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 19th July 202

  

 

Event Date and Time Event                                      Who is it for? Location 

Monday 6th May 2024 Bank Holiday Whole School  

Monday 27th May 2024 – 

Friday 31st May 2024 

Half Term Whole School  

Wednesday 12th June 2024 –  KS4 Induction Evening Current Year 9 students & 

Parents/Carers 

New Hall 

Friday 28th June 2024 Year 11 Leavers Prom Current Year 11s Ford Hall 

Lilleshall 

Monday 8th July 2024 – 

Thursday 18th July 2024 

Year 10 Work Experience Current Year 10s  

Saturday 13th July 2024 – 

Wednesday 31st July 

India Expedition India Trip Group  

Friday 19th July 2024 Last Day of Summer Term Whole School  

       Dear Families 

It is fantastic to see so many of our Year 11 students attending revision classes at the end of 

each school day with our teaching staff.  The continued hard work and determination of our 

students will pay off when the results are published in August.  Our Year 10 students have 

approached the end of year examinations with a positive attitude, and I am sure 

they are looking forward to receiving the feedback from these assessments over the next few weeks. 

 

There are some exciting opportunities for students over the coming weeks, including work experience and 

Summer Schools for our Year 10 and 11 students, projects with University Hospitals Birmingham and Young 

Learners. Year 7 to 9 applications for Summers Schools is open now too.   Please encourage your child to 

participate in these activities and events as much as possible. 

As the weather improves, please can I ask for your support with ensuring your child continues to wear 

correct uniform.  A reminder that black shoes must not be replaced with trainers, blazers with hoodies or 

trousers with leggings.  If we do see these items being worn, our staff will challenge this.  Most of our 

students wear uniform correctly every day, so thank you for supporting us with this matter. 

I wish you all a great Bank Holiday weekend and look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 

morning. 

Mr Kelay - Acting Principle 

Acting Principle  

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am currently reading: (Miss Owen) 

The French House by Jacquie Bloese 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Leadership 

I am sure you will all join me in wishing Mrs Hawkins at happy 

Maternity leave.  While Mrs Hawkins is off, Mrs Hughes will be leading 

the Science department and Mr Evans will have responsibility for KS3 

science lessons.  

If you have any concerns about science lessons then please 

contact the relevant member of staff.  

Mrs Hughes- Head of Science 

Mr Phillips- KS4 leader in Science 

Mr Evans – KS3 leader in Science 

 

“Family Forum” All Year Groups 

 

Through this forum we will be offering information and support to 

families through fortnightly workshops.  

 

These sessions need to be prebooked using the booking form. (link attached)  

10th June 2024:   Child Exploitation. Debra Thomas from CPFS and CATE will be delivering on Telford’s 

Exploitation offer (Child Exploitation) 

24th June 2024:   The Effects of knife crime. A session run by PC Venus. 

11nd July 2024:   The Importance of good attendance. A session run by Hugh Chandler. 

 

Sessions will be held in the main hall at 5.15pm – 6.00pm. 

If you feel that these would be of benefit to you, please book through the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/S2BSmf5Af4 

 

We look forward to seeing you there.             

 



 

Year 7 

Awards Assembly     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Lexi! 

Lexi Jackson has been working incredibly hard in the KS3 Achievement 

Centre with her maths overlearning. We are so proud of her and how 

hard she is working! Keep up the hard work Lexi!  

Below – proud students show off their 200 Reward Point certificates. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

More insect drawing. 

                                                                                     (Right) 

Positive note for Kyle, Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    Great work linked to Maths, Year 7. 

 

################################# 



  

Year 10 

 

The Royal Signals working with year 10 computer science students on a cyber security task. They have 

also learnt about roles within the Royal Signals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      



Previous fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U14 girls football team played their county cup semi-final 

against Ercall Wood on Monday 22nd which they won. 

They will now have the opportunity of playing the final at 

the New Bucks Head. Congratulations girls and good 

luck in the final! 

U13 girls football team had their semi-final against Ercall wood on Tuesday 23rd. This was a very tight 

game where the girls played some brilliant football. The match finished 3-3 and unfortunately the girls 

narrowly lost on penalties. 

Our Year 11 boys football team played Thomas Telford on Tuesday 23rd in the semi-final this was a 

closely contested game which the lads lost 2-0. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cup final details. 

Massive congratulations to our U14 Girls who have made it to the district final which will be held on 

Monday 13th of May at the New Bucks Head with a 4:30 pm kick-off. Parents are very welcome to 

watch, the more support the better! 

A big well done to our U15 Boys who have been successful in getting to the district cup final which will 

be held on Tuesday 14th May at the New Bucks Head with a 3pm kick-off. 

Good luck to both the Boys and Girls. It would be great to see as many people there as possible to 

support the students! 

 

 



  

 Extra-curricular 

The extracurricular clubs which we have been running so far this term have been very successful with 

lots of students attending and enjoying the sessions. Thank you too all students that have been at the 

clubs and we hope to continue to see such good numbers every week. For anyone that is not aware 

and would like to join, our Athletics Club is on every Tuesday straight after school. We also provide 

Rounders and Cricket every Thursday. In the upcoming weeks we have tournaments for both Athletics 

and Rounders this is a great opportunity to represent the school. If this is something that is of interest to 

you, then make sure you come along to the clubs provided we would love to have you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Could you be representing your country in a future Olympics? 



   

Careers and Future Learning 
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Careers and Future Learning 
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Year 11 GCSE’s 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The staff at BBS would like to 

wish all our Year 11s a 

massive GOOD LUCK starting 

your GCSE exams this week! 

‘We believe in you!’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

Wellbeing Message 
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Year 10 Notices 

 We are nearly at the end of the Mock exam series, and we have been really happy with how 

the majority of students have conducted themselves. Can you please check that your child has 

the following equipment for the mock exams. Exam pencil case containing ruler, 2 pens, 2 pencils, 

sharpener, eraser, compass, protractor, and a scientific calculator. All these items can be 

purchased via Scopay and cost: 

• Scientific calculators- £9.35 

• Exam pencil cases- £1.55  

 

 
Year 11 Notices 

Please look out for the letter that Mr Boden has sent about summer exams. 

Good luck with your GCSE Exams everyone!!!! 

Year 9 Notices 

 

Year 8 Notices 

 

Year 7 Notices 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Timetable 
These sessions are open to all students. No need to book. See your subject 

Teacher about which room the session will be held in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 and Year 11 Revision Timetable 
  


